Boy Scouts of the Philippines

National Office

181 Natividad Almeda-Lopez St., Ermita, 1000 Manila PO Box 1378, Manila CPO, Philippines

E-mail: bsp@scouts.org.ph/scoutsph@gmail.com

Website: www.scouts.org.ph

Tels. (632) 528 0555 * 527 8317 to 20 * Telefax: (632) 528 0577

18 July 2022

NATIONAL OFFICE MEMORANDUM Number 46 Series 2022



TO

REGIONAL SCOUT DIRECTORS, REGIONAL REGISTRATION,

LOCAL COUNCIL SCOUT EXECUTIVES AND LOCAL COUNCIL

REGISTRATION OFFICERS

SUBJECT

ADDENDUM TO NATIONAL MEMORANDUM NO. 44 S.2022

Re: Training Workshop On Google Workspace

In connection with the above subject, and as agreed during the sidelines of the recently concluded 61st ANSEC in Makiling, please be informed that the venue for Workshop # 4 of GWS training for CSEs and RO staff from the EMR & WMR scheduled on 18-19 August 2022 is transferred from BSP Agusan Council, Board Room, Rosales St., Butuan City to BSP Iligan City Council, Conference Hall, 4th Floor UNITOP Bldg., Iligan City.

Please be guided accordingly.

AD.FBA/jcm